Ross Haddow

From: Jon Fure <jon.fure@capitolrivercouncil.org>

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 10:55 AM

To: Bill Collins

Cc: Ross Haddow; Clinton Blaiser; rpakonen; 'Alissa Kellogg'
Subject: Re: Alary's Bar

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Thank you. The CapitolRiver Council supports this license application.

Jon Fure, Executive Director
CapitolRiver Council

370 Wabasha Street North, Suite 720
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Office: 651-221-0488

Cell: 651-707-7757
office@capitolrivercouncil.org
www.capitolrivercouncil.org

My pronouns are he / him (Pronouns matter)

From: Bill Collins <bill@actorsmn.org>

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 3:12 PM

To: Jon Fure <jon.fure@capitolrivercouncil.org>

Cc: ross.haddow@ci.stpaul.mn.us <ross.haddow@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Clint Blaiser <cblaiser@hbgltd.net>; 'Rich Pakonen'
<rpakonen@pakproperties.net>; 'Alissa Kellogg' <agray@pakproperties.net>

Subject: Alary's Bar

HiJon-

I am writing regarding the reopening of Alary’s Bar. | am attaching the License District Council Form.

Rich Pakonen, Clint Blaiser and | have purchased the building and would like to re-open Alary’s as a sports bar. |
currently own Camp Bar on Robert and | think you will find we have a very good reputation with responsive and
proactive management. We plan to deliver the same at Alary’s.

Please let me know if | can answer any questions.

Thank you.

Bill Collins

Office:

275 E 4" Street, Suite 720

Saint Paul, MN 55101

Cell: 612-961-7311



